Malmesbury Town Council
Town Hall and Facilities Committee meeting 4.3.20

Report No.4

Parks and Open Spaces Report

1. New basketball boards with hoops have been ordered to install in White Lion Park as the
current ones have been in bad repair and damaged for some months at a cost of £1,197 (to
be taken from central budget code 4119 Maintenance Leisure and Youth; which has a current
underspend of £3400).

2. The door to the cemetery toilet was vandalised. Remedial work was carried out by the

Councils ground staff. A new more robust door is being investigated and this matter is being
dealt with via the Burial Committee.

Richard Spencer- Williams — Town Clerk 26.2.20



